
 
 

Posted: 10/22/2020 

SHORT-TERM RENTAL  NOTICE 
 

Dear Owners, 

Please guide your attention to the attached article stating that the City of Pompano Beach now requires 

permit approval for short-term rentals effective June 1st,  2018. This requirement is in addition to the 

Association’s rental restriction which states all residents residing on property for more than 30 days must 

be screened and approved by the Board of Directors prior to move-in. It also states that you cannot lease 

your unit within the initial 2 years after purchase then only one lease agreement may be submitted 

annually for a minimum term of 6 months and a day. Therefore, anyone found breaking these rules will 

not only be in violation of the Association’s governing documents but will also be subject to fines issued 

by the City. For more details on the Association’s rental requirements and restrictions please reference 

your Rules We Live By handbook.   

 
 

Source: www.pompanomagazine.com - July 2018 Issue 


